
 

 

 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITY FUN IN DUDLEY (HAF)  

https://holidayactivitiesindudley.com/ 

https://twitter.com/DudleyHaf 

https://www.instagram.com/dudleyhaf/ 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/dudleyhaf/ 

 

 

There is only one week left to register your child!  It only takes around 5 minutes to register 

each child. https://holidayactivitiesindudley.com/register-your-child/ 

 

 

We want to ensure that your child/children secure a place to take part in a range of exciting summer activities through 

the HAF project. It would be great if you could register as soon as possible. So far feedback from parents and schools 

has been that your children would love days out, cooking and outdoor activities as well as arts and crafts. We are 

confident that there will be something for everyone as we are working with a variety of providers who deliver a wide 

range of activities.  Registration will stay open until the 31st May 2021 and on the 1st June you will be able to book 

activities.  

If your child is not registered, they won’t be able to take part, and we really don’t want them to miss out, so the sooner 

it’s done the better. If you are having trouble registering then either contact your school who may be able to help or get 

in touch with the team via the contact us section of the website. 

Is my child eligible? 

• Are you resident in Dudley Borough?  
• Is your child/children age 5 – 16 years old? 
• Do your child/children receive free school meals because you are on a low income, or your school have referred 

you? 
 

If you answer yes to all three questions, we cannot wait to receive your registration!  

Register your Child – HAF (holidayactivitiesindudley.com) 

When can I book activities? On the 1st June to 30th June 2021 booking the programme activities will be open. You will 

receive a unique HAF code that enables you to book a maximum of 16 sessions of activities per eligible child throughout 

the summer holidays. This is a unique code to be used for your child(ren) only. Codes will be monitored by activity 

providers. Sessions are allocated on a first come, first serve basis.  

We are excited to be planning with your help a summer of fun activities for your family 

The HAF team 
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